
Pinehaven and North Pinehaven Contribution Form 

 

Snowplow Fund 

Slash Pickup  
 

Name: __ ________________________________________________ Phone #: ________________________ 

 

 

PINEHAVEN (cabin) address _________________________________________________________________ 

 

  

Snowplow Fund:   ____Basic - $200 ____ Weekender - $400 ____ Residential - $500   $ ________ 

 
Late Fee - ($75 if not received by November 1*).       $ ________ 

 
Slash Pickup (voluntary)          $ ________ 

 
Total Contributions         $ ________ 

 

Payment: Please make your check payable to the Pinehaven Planning Board and return it with this form no 

later than November 1. Your cabin address is important so we know which cabins need to be plowed.   

Please mail to: 

 Pinehaven Planning Board (Treasurer), c/o Mary Noonan, 510 Valley Drive, Heber City, Utah, 84032 

 
 

Snowplow Fund Contribution Rates 

 
Basic: $200 fee from every cabin owner to plow main roads during the winter season. Please note that this does not 

include plowing of your driveway.    

 
Weekender: $400 ($200 + $200 for the weekend service) from owners who use their cabins during the winter or would like 

guaranteed winter access. Driveways will be plowed once a week on Thursday or before a mid-week holiday. Only main 

arteries will be cleared if a storm occurs on a Saturday or Sunday. 

 
Residential: $500 ($200 + $300 for full-time service) from year-round residents or anyone requiring assured access on a 

frequent basis. This ensures that driveways are plowed as conditions dictate. 

 
*Late Fee: Please send in your payment no later than November 1 if you choose to participate in the Weekender or 

Residential plow program. Due to problems the Board has had over the years, any late payments will incur a $75 late fee. 

No late payments will be accepted after November 30.  Anyone who has not paid by November 30 will be responsible for 

their own snow removal.  

Slash Pickup: We also encourage you to contribute to the slash removal fund. If you have not paid Cory Larson separately 

for removing your slash, we would welcome and appreciate additional contributions for any of your slash that he may have 

picked up. 

 

May, 2024 


